
 
 
 
Dear Families,  
 
Mark your calendars! The fun and excitement of a Scholastic Book 
Fair is coming to our school!  
 
The Fall Book Fair opens with previews on Tuesday, October 1st.  Sales 
will be during Nutrition Breaks on Oct 2nd and  Oct 3rd as well as at 
Meet the Teacher from 5:00-7:00 pm.  
 
VOLUNTEERS always help ensure a successful Book Fair. If you 
would like to volunteer with sales, please use this link to our SignUp. 
Thank you! 
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0F45A5AC28A1FD0-
51732483-fall 
 
Thank you for supporting our school library and your child’s love of 
reading!  
 
 
Happy Reading!  
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